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Obama's Wars Bob Woodward 2011-05-03
Shows President Obama making the
critical decisions on the Afghanistan
War, the secret war in Pakistan, and
the worldwide fight against
terrorism.
State of War James Risen 2008-09-04
With relentless media coverage,
breathtaking events, and
extraordinary congressional and
independent investigations, it is
hard to believe that we might not
know some of the most significant
facts about the presidency of George
W. Bush. Yet beneath the surface
events of the Bush presidency lies a
secret history -- a series of hidden
events that makes a mockery of many
of the stories on the surface. This
hidden history involves domestic
spying, abuses of power, and
outrageous operations. It includes a
CIA that became caught in a political
crossfire it could not withstand,
even against the wishes of the
commander-in-chief. It features a
president who created a sphere of
deniability, in which his top aides
were briefed on matters of the utmost
sensitivity -- but the president was
carefully kept in ignorance. STATE OF
WAR reveals this hidden history for
the first time, including scandals
that will redefine the Bush
presidency.
From the shadows : the ultimate
insider's story of five presidents
and how they won the Cold War
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[Anonymus AC01715770] 1996
The Revenge Tijan 2022-09-13 The
Revenge is the taut, edgy, sexy,
explosive conclusion to The Insiders
trilogy by New York Times and USA
Today bestseller Tijan! Bailey and
Kash were used to living in the
shadows. Now they are thrust into the
public eye. Together, they can do
anything, but undeniable danger and
seemingly insurmountable challenges
threaten the love and passion that
binds them. 1. Bailey is reeling from
the greatest loss she has ever
suffered. 2. Enemies are closing in.
3. Even bigger secrets and twists are
coming to light. Win or lose, for
Bailey and Kash, everything is on the
line.
Operation Iraqi Freedom 2013-07-16
Operation Iraqi Freedom marked a new
era in television war coverage. Onthe-spot reporting by journalists,
photographers, and cameramen captured
combat in ways that are nothing less
than historic. Sharing the triumphs,
tragedies, and daily routines of the
soldiers, viewers crouched in the
trenches, felt the vibrations of bomb
explosions, tasted sands borne on
fierce desert winds. We were
there—embedded among the troops,
eyewitnesses to the horror of battle.
Historic television. Historic
journalism. NBC news captured it all
and was the acknowledged leader among
all the network and cable news
organizations covering the Iraqi war.
This book, written and produced by
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NBC News, presents a chronological
narrative of reporting from the field
supplemented by interviews and
anchored broadcasts from Qatar,
Kuwait, and the United States. The
book includes a Foreword by Tom
Brokaw, an Introduction by an NBC
military expert, and a special
dedication to fallen colleague David
Bloom. Thousands of hours of images
and words have been molded into a
concise, eloquent summary of the
historic events of the conflict.
Fair Play James M. Olson 2011 In the
high-stakes world of spying, do the
ends justify the means?
A Letter to America David L. Boren
2012-09-14 A powerful wake-up call to
all Americans With only 6 percent of
the world’s population, how long will
the United States remain a global
superpower? The answer, David Boren
tells us in A Letter to America,
depends on asking ourselves tough
questions. A powerful wake-up call to
Americans, A Letter to America,
forces us to take a bold, objective
look at ourselves. In A Letter to
America, Boren explains with
unsparing clarity why the country is
at a crossroads and why decisive
action is urgently needed and offers
us an ambitious, hopeful plan. What
the country needs, Boren asserts, are
major reforms to restore the ability
of our political system to act
responsibly. By relying on our shared
values, we can replace cynicism with
hope and strengthen our determination
to build a better future. We must
fashion a post–Cold War foreign
policy that fits twenty-first-century
realities—including multiple
contending superpowers. We must adopt
campaign finance reform that curbs
the influence of special interests
and restores political power to the
voters. Universal health care
coverage, budget deficit reduction,
affordable higher education, and a
more progressive tax structure will
strengthen the middle class. Boren
also describes how we can renew our
emphasis on quality primary and
secondary education, revitalize our
spirit of community, and promote
volunteerism. He urges the teaching
of more American history and
government, for without educated
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citizens our system cannot function
and our rights will not be preserved.
Unless we understand how we became
great, we will not remain great. The
plan Boren puts forward is optimistic
and challenges Americans to look into
the future, decide what we want to be
and where we want to go, and then
implement the policies and actions we
need to take us there.
Emerson Robert D. Richardson Jr.
2015-04-22 Ralph Waldo Emerson is one
of the most important figures in the
history of American thought,
religion, and literature. The
vitality of his writings and the
unsettling power of his example
continue to influence us more than a
hundred years after his death. Now
Robert D. Richardson Jr. brings to
life an Emerson very different from
the old stereotype of the passionless
Sage of Concord. Drawing on a vast
amount of new material, including
correspondence among the Emerson
brothers, Richardson gives us a
rewarding intellectual biography that
is also a portrait of the whole man.
These pages present a young suitor, a
grief-stricken widower, an
affectionate father, and a man with
an abiding genius for friendship. The
great spokesman for individualism and
self-reliance turns out to have been
a good neighbor, an activist citizen,
a loyal brother. Here is an Emerson
who knew how to laugh, who was selfdoubting as well as self-reliant, and
who became the greatest intellectual
adventurer of his age. Richardson
has, as much as possible, let Emerson
speak for himself through his
published works, his many journals
and notebooks, his letters, his
reported conversations. This is not
merely a study of Emerson's writing
and his influence on others; it is
Emerson's life as he experienced it.
We see the failed minister, the
struggling writer, the political
reformer, the poetic liberator. The
Emerson of this book not only
influenced Thoreau, Fuller, Whitman,
Dickinson, and Frost, he also
inspired Nietzsche, William James,
Baudelaire, Marcel Proust, Virginia
Woolf, and Jorge Luis Borges.
Emerson's timeliness is persistent
and striking: his insistence that
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literature and science are not
separate cultures, his emphasis on
the worth of every individual, his
respect for nature. Richardson gives
careful attention to the enormous
range of Emerson's readings—from
Persian poets to George Sand—and to
his many friendships and personal
encounters—from Mary Moody Emerson to
the Cherokee chiefs in Boston—evoking
both the man and the times in which
he lived. Throughout this book,
Emerson's unquenchable vitality
reaches across the decades, and his
hold on us endures.
The Man who Kept the Secrets Thomas
Powers 1980
The Shadows Alex North 2020-07-07
"This is absorbing, headlong reading,
a play on classic horror with an
inventiveness of its own... As with
all the best illusions, you are left
feeling not tricked, but full of
wonder." – The New York Times The
haunting new thriller from Alex
North, author of the New York Times
bestseller The Whisper Man You knew a
teenager like Charlie Crabtree. A
dark imagination, a sinister smile-always on the outside of the group.
Some part of you suspected he might
be capable of doing something awful.
Twenty-five years ago, Crabtree did
just that, committing a murder so
shocking that it’s attracted that
strange kind of infamy that only
exists on the darkest corners of the
internet--and inspired more than one
copycat. Paul Adams remembers the
case all too well: Crabtree--and his
victim--were Paul’s friends. Paul has
slowly put his life back together.
But now his mother, old and suffering
from dementia, has taken a turn for
the worse. Though every inch of him
resists, it is time to come home.
It's not long before things start to
go wrong. Paul learns that Detective
Amanda Beck is investigating another
copycat that has struck in the nearby
town of Featherbank. His mother is
distressed, insistent that there's
something in the house. And someone
is following him. Which reminds him
of the most unsettling thing about
that awful day twenty-five years ago.
It wasn't just the murder. It was the
fact that afterward, Charlie Crabtree
was never seen again...
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Star Wars Insider: The Fiction
Collection Volume 1 Ryder Windham
2021-04-07 18 fully illustrated short
stories. Darth Vader confronts a
mysterious face from Anakin
Skywalker’s past… Lando Calrissian
faces the terrifying firepower of an
Imperial walker… The Empire’s
stormtroopers ruthlessly pursue
survivors from Alderaan… A squadron
of B-wing fighters engage in a
desperate mission during the Battle
of Endor… This volume features a
diverse collection of short stories
which chronicle the exploits of
intriguing assorted side characters
along with some of the more familiar
names in the saga, including Lando
Calrissian, Han Solo, and Darth
Vader. The tales include Legends
stories – from the continuity
pre-2014 – such as a moving tale of
Darth Vader reuniting with an old
acquaintance, a dark story with the
mysterious Darth Plagueis, and an
edge-of-your-seat adventure with Han
Solo and Chewbacca in action aboard
the Millennium Falcon. From the
current lore – 2015 to present –
there are tales of Blade Squadron,
the pilots of the Rebel Alliance’s Bwing starfighters, as they strike out
against the Empire; the story of
Darth Vader and the Emperor making a
surprise inspection of an Imperial
facility; and a gripping tale of
survivors of Alderaan evading the
Empire’s stormtroopers.
Keepers of the Keys John Prados 1991
Discusses Eisenhower's Gordon Gray
and Robert Cutler, Kennedy's crisis
managers, Johnson's management of
Vietnam, and Henry Kissinger's role
in the Nixon administration
Pretty Little Wife Darby Kane
2020-12-29 Darby Kane thrills with
this twisty domestic suspense novel
that asks one central question:
shouldn't a dead husband stay dead?
Lila Ridgefield lives in an idyllic
college town, but not everything is
what it seems. Lila isn’t what she
seems. A student vanished months ago.
Now, Lila’s husband, Aaron, is also
missing. At first these cases are
treated as horrible coincidences
until it’s discovered the student is
really the third of three unexplained
disappearances over the last few
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years. The police are desperate to
find the connection, if there even is
one. Little do they know they might
be stumbling over only part of the
truth…. With the small town in an
uproar, everyone is worried about the
whereabouts of their beloved high
school teacher. Everyone except Lila,
his wife. She’s definitely confused
about her missing husband but only
because she was the last person to
see his body, and now it’s gone.
The Shadow World Andrew Feinstein
2011-11-08 Soon to be a Major PBS
Documentary Event The Shadow World is
the harrowing behind-the-scenes tale
of the global arms trade, revealing
the deadly collusion that all too
often exists among senior
politicians, weapons manufacturers,
felonious arms dealers, and the
military—a situation that compromises
our security and undermines our
democracy. Pulling back the curtain
on this secretive world, Andrew
Feinstein reveals the corruption and
the cover-ups behind a range of
weapons deals, from the largest in
history—between the British and Saudi
governments—to the guns-for-diamonds
deals in Africa and the imminent $60
billion U.S. weapons contract with
Saudi Arabia. He exposes in forensic
detail both the formal government-togovernment trade in arms and the
shadow world of illicit weapons
dealing, and lays bare the shockingly
frequent links between the two.
Drawing on his experience as a member
of the African National Congress who
resigned when the ANC refused to
launch a corruption investigation
into a major South African arms deal,
Feinstein illuminates the impact this
network has not only on conflicts
around the world but also on the
democratic institutions of the United
States and the United Kingdom. Based
on pathbreaking reporting and
unprecedented access to top-secret
information and major players in this
clandestine realm, The Shadow World
places us in the midst of the arms
trade's dramatic wheeling and
dealing—from corporate boardrooms to
seedy out-of-the-way hotels—and
reveals the profound danger and
enormous financial cost this network
represents to all of us.
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The Ultimate Start-Up Guide Tom Hogan
2017-01-23 Most start-ups fail. And
they die remarkably young: The
typical start-up lasts 20 months and
burns through $1.3 million in
financing before closing its doors.
So what's the formula for success for
those start-ups that make it through
the early trials, leveraging their
early success into either getting
acquired or issuing an IPO (initial
public offering)? What are the
lessons that first-time entrepreneurs
and employees need to know to
navigate their way to success? The
Ultimate Start-Up Guide offers
practical advice, insights, lessons,
and best practices from the world of
start-ups, including: Strategies for
hiring and building your team,
culture, and values. How to pitch
your company, secure funding, and
distribute equity. Best practices in
launching your business. How venture
capitalist investors think, evaluate
new companies, and advise
entrepreneurs. War stories and red
flags from top VC partners and
entrepreneurs. Start-ups are a
business model and culture of their
own, changing the economic landscape
as well as the way we live and work.
The Ultimate Start-Up Guide offers an
insider's look at this world. It's a
fascinating read for anyone
contemplating how to build or
participate in a successful start-up.
First In Gary Schroen 2005-05-10
While America held its breath in the
days immediately following 9/11, a
small but determined group of CIA
agents covertly began to change
history. This is the riveting firstperson account of the treacherous
top-secret mission inside Afghanistan
to set the stage for the defeat of
the Taliban and launch the war on
terror. As thrilling as any novel,
First In is a uniquely intimate look
at a mission that began the U.S.
retaliation against terrorism–and
reclaimed the country of Afghanistan
for its people.
Shadows of a Princess Patrick Jephson
2017-07-27 Reissued for the twentieth
anniversary of Diana’s death, this
sensational and controversial
bestseller is an explosive account of
her life, from the man who was by her
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side throughout its most turbulent
period.
From the Shadows Robert M. Gates
2007-01-09 The former director of the
CIA discusses the hidden wars and
operations that the U.S. waged
against world Communism, discusses
the CIA's role in the collapse of
Communism in the Soviet bloc, and
assesses the various presidents and
officials for whom he worked. 60,000
first printing. Tour.
Secrecy and Democracy Stansfield
Turner 1985 The director of the CIA
during the Carter administration
explores past abuses of the U.S.
intelligence apparatus, describes the
radically redesigned system
structured to avoid such abuses, and
analyzes the problems besetting the
intelligence community when he became
CIA director in 1977
A Passion for Leadership Robert M.
Gates 2017-01-10 Having led change
successfully at three sprawling,
monumental organizations—the CIA,
Texas A&M University, and the
Department of Defense—Robert M. Gates
offers the ultimate insider's look at
how leaders can transform large
organizations and companies. For many
Americans, bureaucracy and corporate
structure are code words for inertia.
Gates knows that it doesn't have to
be that way. With stunning clarity,
he shares how simple plans,
faithfully executed, can cut through
the mire of bureaucracy to reform
organizational culture. And he shows
that great leaders listen and respond
to their teams and embrace the power
of compromise. Using the full weight
of his wisdom, candor, and devotion
to duty, he empowers leaders at any
level to effectively implement his
leadership strategies.
Circle of Treason Sandra Grimes
2012-12-15 Circle of Treason details
the authors’ personal involvement in
the hunt for and eventual
identification of a Soviet mole in
the CIA during the 1980s and 1990s.
The search for the presumed traitor
was necessitated by the loss of
almost all of the CIA’s large stable
of Soviet intelligence officers
working for the United States against
their homeland. Aldrich Ames, a longtime acquaintance and co-worker of
from-the-shadows-the-ultimate-insiders-story-of-five-president

the authors in the Soviet-East
European Division and
Counterintelligence Center of CIA,
turned out to be that mole. In April
1985 Ames walked in to the Soviet
Embassy in Washington, D. C. and
volunteered to the KGB, working for
the Soviet Union for nine years until
his arrest by the FBI in February
1994. Ames was arguably one of the
most destructive traitors in American
history, and is most well-known for
providing information which led to
the death of at least 11 Soviet
intelligence officers who spied for
the West. The authors participated in
the majority of these cases and the
book provides detailed accounts of
the operational contact with the
agents as well as other similar
important cases with which the
authors also had personal
involvement. The stories of the brave
men who were executed or imprisoned
by the Soviet Union include GRU
General Dmitriy Fedorovich Polyakov,
KGB Colonel Leonid Georgiyevich
Poleshchuk, KGB Colonel Vladimir
Mikhaylovich Piguzov, GRU technical
officer Nikolay Chernov, GRU
Lieutenant Colonel Boris Nikolayevich
Yuzhin, KGB scientific and technical
officer Vladimir Ippolitovich Vetrov,
GRU Colonel Vladimir Mikhaylovich
Vasilyev, GRU officer Gennadiy
Aleksandrovich Smetanin, KGB illegals
support officer Gennadiy Grigoryevich
Varenik, KGB scientific and technical
officer Valeriy Fedorovich Martynov,
KGB political intelligence officer
Sergey Mikhaylovich Motorin, KGB
officer Sergey Vorontsov, and Soviet
scientist Adolf Grigoryevich
Tolkachev. Other operations include
KGB technical officer Viktor
Ivanovich Sheymov, GRU Colonel Sergey
Ivanovich Bokhan, and KGB Colonel
Aleksey Isidorovich Kulak. Of
particular note in the preceding list
of agents compromised by Aldrich Ames
is GRU General Dmitriy Fedorovich
Polyakov, the highest-ranking spy
ever run by the U.S. government
against the Soviet Union during the
Cold War. Described as the “Crown
Jewel”, he provided the U.S. with a
treasure trove of information during
his 20-plus year history of
cooperation. The book also covers the
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aftermath of Aldrich Ames arrest: the
Congressional wrath on CIA for not
identifying him sooner; FBI/CIA
debriefings of Ames following his
plea bargain; a retrospective of Ames
the person and Ames the spy; and a
comparison of Ames and FBI special
agent and Soviet spy Robert Hanssen,
arrested in February 2001 and
sentenced to life in prison for
spying for the Soviet Union against
the U.S. for over 20 years. Although
not personally involved in the
Hanssen investigation, the two
authors were peripherally involved in
what became, after many false starts
the Hanssen case.
An International History of Terrorism
Jussi M. Hanhimäki 2013-01-17 The aim
of this book is to provide readers
with the tools to understand the
historical evolution of terrorism and
counterterrorism over the past 150
years. In order to appreciate the
contemporary challenges posed by
terrorism it is necessary to look at
its evolution, at the different
phases it has gone through, and the
transformations it has experienced.
The same applies to the solutions
that states have come up with to
combat terrorism: the nature of
terrorism changes but still it is
possible to learn from past
experiences even though they are not
directly applicable to the present.
This book provides a fresh look at
the history of terrorism by providing
in-depth analysis of several
important terrorist crises and the
reactions to them in the West and
beyond. The general framework is laid
out in four parts: terrorism prior to
the Cold War, the Western experience
with terrorism, non-Western
experiences with terrorism, and
contemporary terrorism and antiterrorism. The issues covered offer a
broad range of historical and current
themes, many of which have been
neglected in existing scholarship; it
also features a chapter on the waves
phenomenon of terrorism against its
international background. This book
will be of much interest to students
of terrorism studies, political
violence, international history,
security studies and IR.
Eyes on the Horizon Richard Myers
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2009-03-17 A former chairman of the
joint chiefs of staff challenges
misconceptions about the planning and
execution of the Iraq War, sharing
insights into how America's national
security system works while outlining
a blueprint for key changes. 125,000
first printing.
Concealed in the Shadows Gabrielle
Arrowsmith 2013-05-17 Sydney Harter
has long awaited September 12th,
2033—her eighteenth birthday. She can
finally apply for guardianship of her
sister, who is her only family and
entire world. She hopes they will be
lawfully reunited, but is prepared to
defy authority and risk everything to
escape the captivity of Miles County
so that they can be together.
Escaping will be difficult and
dangerous. Citizens are bound to
their county by sophisticated chip
implants that deliver shocks to those
who dare to cross the electric
barrier. Sydney is very clever, but
her trickery is limited against the
all-seeing eyes of technology. Even
if they were to survive the escape,
disappearing into the forgotten
forests and towns of the past seems
an impossible task. What Sydney
doesn’t know is that she is the
particular interest of two opposing
forces. With deceit, fear, and
warfare surrounding her—can she trust
the party that aims to help with her
fight against the other? Can she open
her heart to receive and return
unexpected love? When her sister’s
life becomes jeopardized, Sydney will
have to weigh a new love against the
only enduring love she has known. The
cost could be deadly… How will she
choose?
Out of the Shadows Emily Midorikawa
2021-05-11 Queen Victoria's reign was
an era of breathtaking social change,
but it did little to create a
platform for women to express
themselves. But not so within the
social sphere of the séance--a
mysterious, lamp-lit world on both
sides of the Atlantic, in which women
who craved a public voice could hold
their own. Out of the Shadows tells
the stories of the enterprising women
whose supposedly clairvoyant gifts
granted them fame, fortune, and most
important, influence as they crossed
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rigid boundaries of gender and class
as easily as they passed between the
realms of the living and the dead.
The Fox sisters inspired some of the
era’s best-known political activists
and set off a transatlantic séance
craze. While in the throes of a
trance, Emma Hardinge Britten
delivered powerful speeches to crowds
of thousands. Victoria Woodhull
claimed guidance from the spirit
world as she took on the millionaires
of Wall Street before becoming
America’s first female presidential
candidate. And Georgina Weldon
narrowly escaped the asylum before
becoming a celebrity campaigner
against archaic lunacy laws. Drawing
on diaries, letters, and rarely seen
memoirs and texts, Emily Midorikawa
illuminates a radical history of
female influence that has been
confined to the dark until now.
Exercise of Power Robert M. Gates
2020-06-16 From the former secretary
of defense and author of the
acclaimed #1 bestselling memoir,
Duty, a candid, sweeping examination
of power, and how it has been
exercised, for good and bad, by
American presidents in the post-Cold
War world. Since the end of the Cold
War, the global perception of the
United States has progressively
morphed from dominant international
leader to disorganized entity. Robert
Gates argues that this transformation
is the result of the failure of
political leaders to understand the
complexity of American power, its
expansiveness and its limitations. He
makes clear that the successful
exercise of power is not limited to
the ability to coerce or demand
submission, but must also encompass
diplomacy, strategic communications,
development assistance, intelligence,
technology, and ideology. With
forthright judgments of the
performance of past presidents and
their senior-most advisers,
insightful firsthand knowledge, and
compelling insider stories, Gates’s
candid, sweeping examination of power
in all its manifestations argues that
U.S. national security in the future
will require abiding by the lessons
of the past, reimagining our
approach, and revitalizing
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nonmilitary instruments of power
essential to success and security.
Blue on Blue Charles Campisi
2017-02-07 In one of the most
illuminating portraits of police work
ever, Chief Charles Campisi describes
the inner workings of the world’s
largest police force and his
unprecedented career putting bad cops
behind bars. “Compelling,
educational, memorable…this superb
memoir can be read for its sheer
entertainment or as a primer on
police work—or both” (Kirkus Reviews,
starred review). From 1996 to 2014
Charles Campisi headed NYPD’s
Internal Affairs Bureau, working
under four police commissioners and
gaining a reputation as hard-nosed
and incorruptible. During Campisi’s
IAB tenure, the number of New Yorkers
shot, wounded, or killed by cops
every year declined by ninety
percent, and the number of cops
failing integrity tests shrank to an
equally startling low. But to achieve
those exemplary results, Campisi had
to triple IAB’s staff, hire the very
best detectives, and put the word out
that corruption wouldn’t be
tolerated. Blue on Blue provides “a
rare glimpse inside one of the most
secretive branches of policing…and a
compelling, behind-the-scenes account
of what it takes to investigate
police officers who cross the line
between guardians of the public to
criminals. It’s a mesmerizing exposé
on the harsh realities and
complexities of being a cop on the
mean streets of New York City and the
challenges of enforcing the law while
at the same time obeying it” (The New
York Journal of Books). Campisi
allows us to listen in on wiretaps
and feel the adrenaline rush of
drawing in the net. It also reveals
new threats to the force, such as the
possibility of infiltration by
terrorists. “A lively memoir [told
with] verve, intriguing detail, and a
generous heart” (The Wall Street
Journal) and “an expose of the NYPD’s
Internal Affairs Bureaus [that is]
enlightening and entertaining” (The
New York Times Book Review), Blue on
Blue will forever change the way you
view police work.
Hunger of the Pine Teal Swan
7/11

Downloaded from cruises.ebookers.com
on December 1, 2022 by guest

2020-10-13 Aria Abbott has never had
a home. Drifting through the foster
system for most of her life, she
finally finds herself in a situation
so unbearable that she has no choice
but to run away. Sleeping on the
streets pushes Aria beyond any
suffering she has felt before; the
only thing worse than seeing no
escape is the knowledge that no one
in the world cares enough to try and
find her. Enter Taylor, a homeless
young man with a charismatic smile
and a dream of fame, fortune, and the
sunshine of LA. Swept up in his
energy, Aria and Taylor board a
greyhound bus and never look back. In
this bright new world, Aria will
discover a whole community of people
living in the shadows, in the margins
of society. As Taylor follows his
dreams, Aria follows her heart. But
she will discover that it isn’t
always clear who you can trust, that
strangers can be kind, or
treacherous, or sometimes as familiar
as your own reflection, if you’re
willing to look hard enough.
From the Shadows Robert M. Gates
2011-12-20 Written by a former
director of the CIA, this is the
story of America's and the agency's
role in the collapse of communism in
the Soviet Union and Eastern Europe.
As the only person to rise from
entry-level analyst to Director of
the CIA and to serve on the White
House staffs of four Presidents,
Robert Gates is uniquely qualified to
tell the unprecedented inside story
of the Cold War. Drawing on his
access to classified information and
top-level involvement in policy
decisions, Gates lays bare the hidden
wars and operations the United States
waged against communism worldwide.
Ever certain that the fifty-year
struggle with the Soviet Union was
indeed a war, Gates makes candid
appraisals of Presidents, key
officials, and policies of the
period. Among his disclosures are:
how Carter laid the foundations for
Reagan's covert wars against the
Soviets; CIA predictions of a
conservative coup against Gorbachev
and the collapse of the Soviet Union;
CIA and KGB "black operations"
against each other; the secret
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relationship between Pope John Paul
II and the Soviets; and three secret
CIA-KGB summits. From the Shadows is
a classic memoir on the career of a
CIA officer at the center of power
during a time when the threat of
global annihilation informed
America's every move.
Worthy Fights Leon Panetta 2015-09-15
Leon Panetta has had two of the most
consequential careers of any American
public servant in the past fifty
years. His first, beginning as an
army intelligence officer and
including a run as one of Congress's
most powerful and respected members,
lasted 35 years and culminated in his
role as Clinton's budget czar and
White House chief of staff. He then
'retired' to establish the Panetta
Institute,to serve on the Iraq Study
Group; and to protect the California
coast. In 2009 he accepted what many
said was a thankless task: returning
to public office as the director of
the CIA.
The Recruiter Douglas London
2021-09-28 This revealing memoir from
a 34-year veteran of the CIA who
worked as a case officer and
recruiter of foreign agents before
and after 9/11 provides an invaluable
perspective on the state of modern
spy craft, how the CIA has developed,
and how it must continue to evolve.
If you've ever wondered what it's
like to be a modern-day spy, Douglas
London is here to explain. London’s
overseas work involved spotting and
identifying targets, building
relationships over weeks or months,
and then pitching them to work for
the CIA—all the while maintaining
various identities, a day job, and a
very real wife and kids at home. The
Recruiter: Spying and the Lost Art of
American Intelligence captures the
best stories from London's life as a
spy, his insights into the challenges
and failures of intelligence work,
and the complicated relationships he
developed with agents and colleagues.
In the end, London presents a highly
readable insider’s tale about the
state of espionage, a warning about
the decline of American intelligence
since 9/11 and Iraq, and what can be
done to recover.
Best Wishes, Warmest Regards Daniel
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Levy 2021-10-26 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER GLOBE AND MAIL BESTSELLER
The official tie-in book for the
beloved, nine-time Emmy® Awardwinning series Schitt's Creek. This
beautifully produced, keepsake
coffee-table book is the ultimate
celebration of the series, the town,
the characters, and the state of mind
that is Schitt's Creek. Capturing the
essence and alchemy of all six
seasons of what is now considered to
be one of the most groundbreaking
comedy television series of the last
decade, Best Wishes, Warmest Regards
is a gift to fans everywhere who have
made the show their own. Included are
character profiles from the cast of
Johnny, Moira, David, and Alexis, and
all of the characters that populate
the town, major moments from Moira's
endorsement of Herb Ertlinger Winery,
to Patrick and David's first kiss, to
Cabaret and the Rose Family Christmas
episode. Also included are special
features, such as the complete,
illustrated catalogs of David's knits
and Moira's wigs, Moira's vocabulary,
Alexis's adventures, and behind-thescenes moments from Dan and Eugene
Levy and the cast of Schitt's Creek.
Poison Study Maria V. Snyder
2012-08-15 From New York Times
Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder
Choose: a quick death… or slow
poison… Locked deep in the palace
dungeon for killing her abuser,
Yelena knows she’ll never be free
again. The laws in Ixia are strict,
and murderers must be executed, no
matter the reason. But just as she’s
resigned herself to her fate, she’s
offered an extraordinary reprieve. As
the food taster, Yelena will eat the
best meals, have rooms in the
palace—and risk assassination by
anyone trying to kill the Commander
of Ixia. To make matters worse, the
chief of security deliberately feeds
her Butterfly’s Dust, and only by
appearing for her daily antidote will
she delay an agonizing death from the
poison. As Yelena tries to escape her
new dilemma, disasters keep mounting.
Rebels plot to seize Ixia and Yelena
develops magical powers she can’t
control. Her life is threatened
again, and in order to survive, she
must unravel the secrets behind the
from-the-shadows-the-ultimate-insiders-story-of-five-president

past she’s been running from. The
Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V
Snyder Book One: Poison Study Book
Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire
Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book
Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass
Book Seven: Shadow Study Book Eight:
Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study
The Human Factor Archie Brown
2020-03-13 In this penetrating
analysis of the role of political
leadership in the Cold War's ending,
Archie Brown shows why the popular
view that Western economic and
military strength left the Soviet
Union with no alternative but to
admit defeat is wrong. To understand
the significance of the parts played
by Mikhail Gorbachev, Ronald Reagan
and Margaret Thatcher in East-West
relations in the second half of the
1980s, Brown addresses several
specific questions: What were the
values and assumptions of these
leaders, and how did their
perceptions evolve? What were the
major influences on them? To what
extent were they reflecting the views
of their own political establishment
or challenging them? How important
for ending the East-West standoff
were their interrelations? Would any
of the realistically alternative
leaders of their countries at that
time have pursued approximately the
same policies? The Cold War got
colder in the early 1980s and the
relationship between the two military
superpowers, the USA and the Soviet
Union, each of whom had the capacity
to annihilate the other, was tense.
By the end of the decade, East-West
relations had been utterly
transformed, with most of the
dividing lines - including the
division of Europe - removed.
Engagement between Gorbachev and
Reagan was a crucial part of that
process of change. More surprising
was Thatcher's role. Regarded by
Reagan as his ideological and
political soulmate, she formed also a
strong and supportive relationship
with Gorbachev (beginning three
months before he came to power).
Promoting Gorbachev in Washington as
'a man to do business with', she
became, in the words of her foreign
policy adviser Sir Percy Cradock, 'an
9/11
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agent of influence in both
directions'.
Duty Robert M. Gates 2015-05-12 After
serving six presidents in both the
CIA and the National Security
Council, Robert M. Gates believed
that he had left Washington politics
behind for good—but when he received
the call from the White House in 2006
to help a nation mired in two wars,
he answered what he felt was the call
of duty. Forthright and unsparing,
Duty is Gates’s behind-the-scenes
account of his nearly five years as a
Secretary of Defense at war: the
battles with Congress, the two
presidents he served, the military
itself, and the vast Pentagon
bureaucracy; his efforts to help
George W. Bush turn the tide in Iraq;
his role as a guiding (and often
dissenting) voice for Barack Obama;
and, most importantly, his ardent
devotion to and love for American
soldiers. Offering unvarnished
appraisals of our political leaders,
including Dick Cheney, Joe Biden, and
Hillary Clinton, Duty tells a
powerful and deeply personal story,
giving us an unprecedented look at
two administrations and the wars that
have defined them.
Me and My Shadows Lorna Luft
2015-12-21 The question follows Lorna
Luft to this day: "What's it like to
be Dorothy's daughter?" Although by
appearances glamorous and truly
thrilling, growing up as the daughter
of Judy Garland was anything but a
journey over the rainbow. With
unsparing candor, Lorna Luft offers
the first-ever insider portrait of
one of Hollywood's most celebrated
families: a rare story of a little
girl, her half-sister Liza, and her
baby brother trying desperately to
hang on to the mother whose life
seemed destined to burn brightly but
briefly. Lorna makes an extraordinary
journey back into the spiral of love,
addiction, pain, and loss that lurked
behind a charmed facade. Filled with
behind-the-scenes dramas, hilarious
untold stories, and little-known
details of Garland family life, Me
and My Shadows is a tribute to
Lorna's victory over her own past, a
story of hope, of love and its
limitations, and a deeply moving
from-the-shadows-the-ultimate-insiders-story-of-five-president

testament to the healing powers of
embracing one's past and charting a
course of self-love and discovery.
From the Shadows Neil White 2017-08
When defence lawyer Dan Grant
inherits a murder case just weeks
away from trial, he's just expected
to babysit it and take his fee. But
Dan's not that kind of lawyer. If he
takes on a case then he investigates
it his way, wherever the evidence
takes him. Jayne Brett is Dan's
investigator and a woman with a
terrible secret in her past, one that
still haunts her today. Needing the
money, she takes on the task of
investigating the case that Dan's
inherited. But has she taken on more
than she can handle? The case. Mary
Kendricks was a pretty, smart, 24year-old teacher. Now Mary Kendricks
is dead and Robert Carter is in the
dock, accused of her brutal murder.
But as Dan and Jayne investigate,
they discover that perhaps there is
more to this case than meets the eye,
but in order to do their jobs they
need to push the limits of the
system, even if it means putting
themselves in danger.
Putin's People Catherine Belton
2020-06-23 A New York Times and
Sunday Times bestseller | A New York
Times Book Review Editors' Choice
Named a best book of the year by The
Economist | Financial Times | New
Statesman | The Telegraph "[Putin's
People] will surely now become the
definitive account of the rise of
Putin and Putinism." —Anne Applebaum,
The Atlantic "This riveting,
immaculately researched book is
arguably the best single volume
written about Putin, the people
around him and perhaps even about
contemporary Russia itself in the
past three decades." —Peter
Frankopan, Financial Times
Interference in American elections.
The sponsorship of extremist politics
in Europe. War in Ukraine. In recent
years, Vladimir Putin’s Russia has
waged a concerted campaign to expand
its influence and undermine Western
institutions. But how and why did all
this come about, and who has
orchestrated it? In Putin’s People,
the investigative journalist and
former Moscow correspondent Catherine
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Belton reveals the untold story of
how Vladimir Putin and the small
group of KGB men surrounding him rose
to power and looted their country.
Delving deep into the workings of
Putin’s Kremlin, Belton accesses key
inside players to reveal how Putin
replaced the freewheeling tycoons of
the Yeltsin era with a new generation
of loyal oligarchs, who in turn
subverted Russia’s economy and legal
system and extended the Kremlin's
reach into the United States and
Europe. The result is a chilling and
revelatory exposé of the KGB’s
revanche—a story that begins in the
murk of the Soviet collapse, when
networks of operatives were able to
siphon billions of dollars out of
state enterprises and move their
spoils into the West. Putin and his
allies subsequently completed the
agenda, reasserting Russian power
while taking control of the economy
for themselves, suppressing
independent voices, and launching
covert influence operations abroad.
Ranging from Moscow and London to
Switzerland and Brooklyn’s Brighton
Beach—and assembling a colorful cast
of characters to match—Putin’s People
is the definitive account of how
hopes for the new Russia went astray,
with stark consequences for its
inhabitants and, increasingly, the
world.
Red Team Micah Zenko 2015-11-03
Essential reading for business
leaders and policymakers, an in-depth
investigation of red teaming, the
practice of inhabiting the
perspective of potential competitors
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to gain a strategic advantage Red
teaming. The concept is as old as the
Devil's Advocate, the eleventhcentury Vatican official charged with
discrediting candidates for
sainthood. Today, red teams are used
widely in both the public and the
private sector by those seeking to
better understand the interests,
intentions, and capabilities of
institutional rivals. In the right
circumstances, red teams can yield
impressive results, giving businesses
an edge over their competition,
poking holes in vital intelligence
estimates, and troubleshooting
dangerous military missions long
before boots are on the ground. But
not all red teams are created equal;
indeed, some cause more damage than
they prevent. Drawing on a
fascinating range of case studies,
Red Team shows not only how to create
and empower red teams, but also what
to do with the information they
produce. In this vivid, deeplyinformed account, national security
expert Micah Zenko provides the
definitive book on this important
strategy -- full of vital insights
for decision makers of all kinds.
Hunting in the Shadows: The Pursuit
of Al Qa'ida Since 9/11 Seth G. Jones
2012-05 A former senior advisor at
U.S. Special Operations Command
recounts the history of the United
States' ongoing battle against alQaida, describing investigations
conducted by the combined efforts of
the CIA, FBI and MI5 and the shifting
alliances between terrorist groups.
30,000 first printing.
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